
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1/2020-21 ON THE TENDERS FOR MITHERU AND 

CHOGORIA CLUSTERS WATER PROJECTS 

1. Tana Water Works Development Agency (TWWDA) wishes to draw the attention of all Bidders for the 

Construction of Mitheru and Chogoria Clusters Water Projects (Tender No. TWWDA/T/049/2020-2021 

and TWWDA/T/050/2020-2021) advertised in the Standard Newspaper on Thursday 22
nd

 April 2021 to the 

following addition: 

 

Bills of Quantities: These have now been included for each respective tender basing on the specific cluster 

under each tender as presented in excel format. 

 

2. This addendum shall form part and be construed as part of each of the tender documents referred to herein 

pursuant to the section on ``Amendment of Documents` as explained in each bid document; 

For further clarification, kindly use the email address indicated: tanawaterboard@yahoo.com or     

info@tanawwda.go.ke  

The Chief Executive Officer, 

Tana Water Works Development Agency 

P.O Box 1292-10100, NYERI 

Tel: 061-2032282 

 

DATED: 23
rd

 April 2021 


